
Happy July!  

We are in the heart of summer now; 

we have dodged the snowflakes of 

June and look forward to much 

warmer weather. With the 4th of July 

upon us, we will be having a special 

BBQ to mark the occasion. 

Also, on the agenda this month is a 

picnic at Headwaters State Park and a 

Classic Car Show. 

I would also like to take this time to thank you all for your 

patience as we look forward to completion of construction 

currently taking place in our dining area. 

Have a wonderful month and we look forward to seeing you 

all at the Lodge! 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Ralph Scarano 
Executive Director  

• Don Z.: July 1 

• Father Mike D.: July 3 

• Lois S.: July 6 

• Stacey T.: July 15 

• Jackie S.: July 18 

• Tommy T.: July 21 

• Lawrence H.: July 24 

• Priscilla W.: July 24 

• Judy W.: July 26 

• Borden S.: July 29 

• Greg H.: July 31 

Tim is a friendly, familiar face around 
the Lodge! He’s actively involved with 
the resident food committee, leading 
cooking clubs, and creating delicious 
meals for our holiday and event 
celebrations! 

Tim has been in the culinary world for 
more than 30 years. He got his start at 
age 13 working in his father’s 
restaurants and bars in Chicago. He 
attended the Art Institute’s Culinary 
School in Denver and spent much of 
his career working in fine dining and 
country clubs. 

Tim said entering the healthcare field 
helped him rediscover his passion for 
what he was cooking and who he was 
cooking for. 

Baking, pastries, and seafood are his 
favorite things to cook. 

In his free time, Tim enjoys fly fishing, 
camping, and being outdoors. 

We’re so glad to have Tim and his 
talents in our kitchen! 

June was a  

month full of 

wonderful times 

spent on the 

patio, enjoying 

music and 

events, and 

going for some 

fun outings! 

“I love how summer just wraps its arms around you like a 

warm blanket.”  —Kellie Elmore 

Tim Green 
Dining Services Director 

July is National Culinary 
Arts Month! 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Don’t miss the fun 
at our Annual Car 

Show! 
 

Saturday, July 27 
11 AM to 1:30 PM 

in the Front Parking 
Lot 

 
Join us for: 
• Delicious BBQ 
• Live Music by 

Kate & Friends 
from 11-1:00 

• Vote for your  
     favorite cars to   
     help them win a  
     prize! 


